
Changing to SSD’s 

  
With new upgrades in technology, manufacturers are producing faster computers. Producers have 
begun mass production of computers with Solid State Drives. These are replacing out the SATA hard 
drives. At Performance by Design we will be making that change with the dissemination of our 
Summer Catalog. 
 
We currently offer computers with SATA drives in our Standard Tier laptops. This will be replaced out 
with laptops containing Solid State Drives. These laptops will have increased performance and data 
transfer rates. This will only help veterans computer interaction. 
 
If you still prefer a computer with a SATA hard drive, we can fulfill that request as manufacturers are 

still producing some models. This change will only happen for laptops and not our desktops. Apple 

computers come standard with Solid State Drives in their devices. If you are interested in our 

products/services for your veteran, please call (866) 757-1221.  
   
Lastly, we have now partnered with MLCC Computer Training and accept POs and Purchase Cards.     
See our website www.performbydesign.com for details.  
  


